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CIRCULAR 2024 – 1030 
 

Date : October 28, 2024 
To : Our Valued Community Residents 
From : HOA Office 
Re : Halloween Trick and All Treats 
 
 

Trick and we all want treats! 

 

The Board of Directors Camella Lipa Homeowners' Association, Inc. and HOA 

office will establish a Halloween Booths at the Camella Lipa CLUBHOUSE from 

3PM to 5PM on Thursday, October 31, 2024. 

 

A Halloween costume contest is open to all community resident children only, 

and they are encouraged to participate and win thrilling prizes. Interested 

homeowners can register at the HOA office until October 31, 2024, 12PM.  

This event will be limited to 200 participating kids at most.  

 

Our association is very much open to accept any donation from the community. 

A special table will be set aside for each phase for those who want to hand out 

candies themselves. 

 

For your queries, please feel free to contact the HOA Office at 0917-136-4374 / 

0994-784-1958 during office hours. 

 

Thank you very much and we look forward to everyone’s participation on this 

event.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
HOA Office 
Camella Lipa Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 
 
Approved by:  
 
Roderick N. Malabanan 
CLHOAI BOD President 

October 28. 2024
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